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Announcements 
  

Monday, August 5 – Sunday, August 11, 2013 
 

FROM THE CHURCH OFFICE  

 ALL ORGANIZATIONS: **Please submit all announcements to the church office 

by Tuesday @noon. You may submit them electronically to 

angelia.mumford@mtcbc.org  or by Fax (301) 424-9670. Announcements 

received after the deadline will appear in the following week’s bulletin. 

Organizations requesting Rooms for meetings must also notify the church 

office by Tuesday so that we may accommodate all groups requesting space, 

and to allow for the scheduled cleaning of the rooms. Please notify the church 

office if there is a change in your schedule. 

 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY   
 

The Women’s Ministry of Mount Calvary is open to all women and is 
intended to glorify God and teach the Word. It is the goal of the 

Women’s Ministry to help each woman build a close, intimate, 

personal relationship with Jesus Christ, grow to maturity in her faith 

and reproduce that relationship in the lives of others.  
 

 WOMEN’S Bible Study, In Recess Until September. 
 

 

MEN’S MINISTRY -“In Christ Are Men of Wisdom, Understanding and 

Strength” 

Job 12:12-13.   

MEN'S BIBLE STUDY MEETS ALL YEAR- 2nd, 4th, and 5th Saturday mornings at 7:00 a.m.  

The Men’s Ministry of Mount Calvary invites and encourages any man seeking a 
stronger walk with God to join them. 

 

MEN’S BASKETBALL 

Basketball will not resume until Thursday, August 15
th

. 

 

 

 

“Now to him who is able to do immeasurably more than all we ask….”-Ephesians 3:20 NIV 
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MINI CHURCH PICTORIAL DIRECTORY AVAILABLE FOR 

PURCHASE 
If you wished to have our church directory available at all times, you can now 

purchase a pocketbook/briefcase version of the Church Photo Directory for a 

low cost of $5.00 and is available in the church office. 

 

MINISTRY OF CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 
“Building Lives, Developing Disciples” (Ephesians 4:11-16) 

 MID-DAY BIBLE STUDY— Bible Study will meet Thursday, August
 
8

th
, at 

11:30 a.m. in Rooms 103/106) Be prepared by reading Joshua Chapters: 16-

20 and studying for discussion.  

 

   We are excited that fall 2013 Bible study classes are 
almost here and the Magnificent Monday in the Word 
book is available for students to obtain at the end of 
each of the Sunday services in the lobby. The Board of 
Christian Education members will be available and the 
book is entitled: 

"The Good Book: Reading the Bible with Mind and Heart" by 
Peter J. Gomes 
Cost is $12:00 per book. 

 

PRAYER CLASS 

If you've thought about how to further strengthen your prayer life, consider 

joining us in an awe- inspiring Prayer Class that will encourage you.   

The class is meeting in the Chapel, located on the 2nd Floor of the LGFLC during 

the 9:30 am Sunday School hour! 

NEW MEMBERS MINISTRY 

 Sunday mornings 9:30 a.m. during Sunday School Hour in the Church 

Library and runs for 8 weeks.  

 The New Members class supports new members’ integration into the life of 
Mt Calvary Baptist Church and facilitates discovery of one’s calling into the 
body of Christ. 

Set4life 

Saving + empowering +transforming 

For additional information, you may contact Deacon Frances Brown at 240-

855-9334 or frances_brown@hotmail.com 
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THE MISSIONARY SOCIETY-- UPCOMING EVENTS 
We express our sincere appreciation for food and monetary contributions made 

to the backpack program and to those who have sponsored SHARE orders for 

families and seniors. 

....'Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers and 

sisters of mine, you did for me. 'Matt 25:40 

 

SCHOOL BACKPACK FOOD PROGRAM -  NOW AND THROUGHOUT THE 

YEAR 

This program fills backpacks with nutritious kid-friendly foods for school- age 

children to take home with them on the weekends. This might be the only meal 

that the child gets before returning to school on Monday. This program runs year 

round (even when school is closed, there still is a need).  Contact Sisters Pat Smith 

or Gwen Dickey for a list of food items or to make a cash donation. 
 

The Missionaries would like you to consider being a one-time or regular sponsor 
for one or more SHARE Food orders. The price range is $16 to $20, but any 
amount would be appreciated. This will assist us in helping families who 
supplement their food budget with this economical choice. This $20 purchase 
is approximately double in value if purchased directly from the grocery store. 
Please contact Sister Mirtha Brown, 301-869-6362, if you want to volunteer.  Bless 
you for your consideration. 
this econmonical  

HAVE YOU HEARD! 
The Mt. Calvary Missionary Society will once again collect shoe boxes for 

Operation Christmas Child.  Although our national collection date is in November, 

it is never too early to start getting items to go in the shoe boxes.  With back to 

school sales starting soon, items can be purchased at a bargain price.  Here are 

some suggested items to put in your shoe box along with a $7 donation. 

 

TOYS  

Small cars, balls, dolls, stuffed animals, kazoos, harmonicas, yo-yos, jump ropes, 

small Etch A Sketch®, toys that light up or make noise (with extra batteries), 

Slinky®, etc 
 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES  

Pens, pencils and sharpener, crayons or markers, stamps and ink pad sets, writing 

pads or paper, solar calculators, coloring and picture books, etc. 
 

HYGIENE ITEMS  

Toothbrush, toothpaste, mild bar soap (in a plastic bag), comb, washcloth, etc. 
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OTHER  

Hard candy and lollipops (please double bag all candy), mints, gum, T-shirts, 

socks, ball caps; sunglasses, hair clips, toy jewelry, watches, flashlights (with extra 

batteries)  

 

If you have questions, contact Sister Sherry Isom at 301 990-0683.  

 

YOUTH MINISTRY—No Fakin’ 
“Keep close watch on yourself and on the teaching.  Persist in this, for by so 
doing you will save both yourself and those who hear you …”1Timothy 4:16 (ESV) 

 

SUMMER CAMP REGISTRATION:  Two Weeks Left of the 
Summer Camp Program. The camp is for participants ages 5-12 only, and has 

begun, ending August 9
th

.  Weekly cost is $125.00 per week.  For additional 

information, please contact Rev. Moultrie.   

 

3RD. ANNUAL MT. CALVARY COLLEGE FAIR 

Save the Date:  The 3rd Annual Mt. Calvary College Fair will be held 
Saturday, October 19, 2013. 
Plan Now to Volunteer for the Fair.  Contact your schools, alumni 
associations, fraternities and sororities. We look forward to their 
participation at the fair.  Also, we do accept monetary donations and 
gifts of service. 
 

 

**Please note: the Youth Ministry, Back to School 

Prayer Breakfast is Saturday, August 17, 2013 beginning 

at 9:00 a.m. 
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The Veteran’s with Spiritual Gifts Ministry meetings and planned visits are open to 
all veterans, veteran’s families and to the public.  
 

Future meetings:  

- September 7, 2013, Meeting. 

- October 12 & 26, 2013, meetings preparing for Veteran’s day weekend. 
- November 2, 2013, Finalizing Veteran’s day weekend celebration programs. 
- November 8, 2013, 7:00PM, Gospel Explosion. 

- November 9, 2013, 11:00AM, Saturday Fish Fry. 

- November 10, 2013, 11:00 AM, Veteran’s day Recognition program. 
 

Note: All meetings are from 11:00 AM to 12:30PM in rooms 103-106. Meetings 

are held at Mount Calvary, unless otherwise noted. If you have any questions or 

would like more information please contact Sisters Lisa Leverett @240-482-9872 

or Keitha Boone @301-762-3292. 
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THE HEALTH & WELLNESS MINISTRY 

CORNER:                          

 
 The next African American Health Program Diabetes Dining Club will 

meet at Mt. Calvary, Monday, August 19 at 6:00 p.m. If interested 
you must rsvp 1 week before club night by calling Diane at (301) 421-
5767. Cost is $8:00 per meal.   

 
 
 
 

 
IS IT GETTING TOO EXPENSIVE TO 
PURCHASE MEDICATIONS YOU NEED? DO YOU NEED FINANCIAL 
ASSISTANCE?                           

                             
IF YOU ANSWERED YES TO THESE QUESTIONS, YOU MAY WANT TO 
CONSIDER ONE OF THE OPTIONS LISTED BELOW:       
                                   

1.  Go to the drug companies' web sites to search for coupons; 
 
          2.  Contact the drug companies directly for discounts; 
 
          3.  Shop around at different area pharmacies; 
 

4. Try Pharmacies at stores like Costco and Sam's Club, 
they generally have lower prices; and 

                               
5. Ask your doctor for free samples, they usually have samples 

in  stock in their offices.  

 
 

  MARK YOUR CALENDAR: THE FALL SESSION OF THE 

BIGGEST LOSER  WEIGHT LOSS AND EXERCISE 

PROGRAM BEGINS TUESDAY,  SEPTEMBER 17, 2013. 
Please Note Our New Starting Time: 5:30 P.M. - Weigh-In, 7:00 P.M. 

Fitness Class. Contact Sister Alice Barnett, 240-671-5022, Or Sister Natasha 

Hammond, 301-916-6977, For Further Information. 
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FROM OUR CHURCH PHOTOGRAPHER  

All Ministries and Organizations requests for photography must 

be made by filling out a photography form located outside the 

church office. Fill out the request and leave with the church secretary in 

the church office. 

 

Mount Calvary Baptist Church 

Cancer Support Group Program 
 
A spiritual network has been created for both cancer survivors and their 
caregivers.  This group facilitates Spiritual Hope through the Journey of 
Cancer Diagnosis, Treatment and Recovery to our congregation and the 
community.  The following is a list of activities that are provided for 
survivors and caregivers: 
 

 Support Group Meetings/Spiritual Sharing/Prayer 

 Hope and Healing through Bible Study 

 Educational Workshops and Guest Speakers 

 Nutritional Workshops/Courses 

 Guided Relaxation Responses 

 Spiritual, Emotional, and Mental Enhancement Workshops/Courses 

 Facilitated assistance in accessing cancer support resources 

 
The Cancer Support Group meets the first Tuesday of the month 7:00 
p.m. in Room 200 a/b  of the Leon Grant Family Life Center. For 
additional information or question please contact Rev. Vera McKoy 
(301) – 926-3304 or email revmckoy@yahoo.com 
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FROM THE EVANGELISM MINISTRY  

 

As we continue our series on questions and objections the evangelist may need to 

consider, today we offer for your consideration, “The Key to Reaching the Lost,” 

written by Charles Spurgeon. [The primary reference is “The Evidence Bible,” 
Bridge-Logos, Gainesville, Florida, Publisher.]    

“The Key to Reaching the Lost”(PART I) 

Have you ever thought, “There must be a key to reaching the lost”?  There is---

and it’s rusty through lack of use.  The Bible does actually call it “the key,” and its 
purpose is to bring us to Christ, to unlock the Door of the Savior (John 10:9). 

Much of the Church still doesn’t even know it exists.  Not only is it biblical, but it 

can be shown through history that the Church used it to unlock the doors of 

revival.  The problem is that it was lost around the turn of the twentieth century.  

Keys have a way of getting lost. 

Jesus used it.  So did Paul (Romans 3:19, 20), Timothy (1 Timothy 1:8-11), and 

James (James 2:10).  Stephen used it when he preached (Acts 7:53).  Peter found 

that it had been used to open the door to release 3,000 imprisoned souls on the 

Day of Pentecost.  Jesus said that the lawyers had “taken away” the key, and even 
refused to use it to let people enter into the kingdom of God. 

The Pharisees didn’t take it away.  Instead, they bent it out of shape so that it 
wouldn’t do its work (Mark 7:8).  Jesus returned it to its true shape, just as the 

Scriptures prophesied that He would do (Isaiah 42:21). 

Satan has tried to prejudice the modern Church against the key.  He has maligned 

it, misused it, twisted it, and, of course, hidden it---he hates it because of what it 

does.  Perhaps you are wondering what this key is.  I will tell you.  All I ask is that 

you set aside your traditions and prejudices and look at what God’s Word says on 
the subject. 

Part II (continued next week). 

The Evangelism Ministry Team Meetings, open to all, are in recess until 

September. 
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FROM THE EVANGELISM MINISTRY 

Excerpts from "The Evidence Bible" by Bridge-Logos Publishers 
 

A FINAL WORD ABOUT GOSPEL TRACTS…..Sowing the Seed of the Gospel… 

A student at Jacksonville University in Florida was given a tract.  The student crumpled the 

pamphlet up and tossed it into a trash bin in his dorm.  Later, his dorm mate picked it out of 

the trash, read it, and was soundly saved.  He is now a pastor of a church in Florida. 

 

"A Christian I met in a home group said his job was raking litter off the Avon River.  It was  

dull, boring work and he often wondered what life was all about.  One day he raked a soggy 

piece of paper off the water and decided it was interesting enough to keep, so he carefully 

placed it in his bag and took it home.  That evening he dried the paper in front of a heater and 

carefully unfolded it, then he read it…it was a gospel tract.  He became a Christian that 
evening." Richard Gunther.  "Nothing surpasses a tract for sowing the seed of the Good 

News."  Billy Graham. 

Some Ideas Where to Leave Tracts: 

• At pay phones 

• In shopping carts 

• In clothes pockets in stores 

• In letters to loved ones 

• With a generous tip 

• On seats in restaurant lobbies 

• With fast-food employees, cashiers, flight attendants, cab drivers, and gas station workers 

• In restrooms 

• At rest areas 

• On ATM machines and bank counters 

• In envelopes with bill payments 

• In elevators 

• On hotel dressers for the maid 

• On ice machines 

• On newspaper racks 

• In waiting rooms of doctors' offices and hospitals 

• On seats at airports, subways, and bus stations 

• In plane seat pockets 

• Inside magazines 

• In cabs 

• In Laundromats 

 

 

 If you have tracts that you would like to share with the Evangelism Ministry. Please contact 

Deacon Mary McLean, @ 301-340-0021. 

 

 

  



 11 

The Tribe of Manasseh/ Zebulun is sponsoring two outings to Arena 

Stage: 
 Outing #1 

Listed below is information regarding the $55.00 "Susan Peevy Special" 

to see "Tappin Through Life - A Life in Song and Dance" Friday, November 15, 2013 at 

8:00 p.m. 

  

 Outing #2 

$48.00 "Susan Peevy Special" to see "Guess Who's Coming to Dinner" 

Friday, December 6, 2013 at 8:00 p.m. 

 

**Please note – LAST CALL!! Both of these special offers expire Monday, August 5th  at 6:00 

p.m. 

A "Meet and Greet" for the group with the CAST is being planned!! 

 

Call Arena Stage's Group Sales Office at (202) 488-4380 to purchase your tickets today. Don't 

miss out on these special offers.  This is a very unique and special opportunity to purchase 

tickets at such a great rate without a Season Subscription.  Don't miss out on this opportunity 

today.  Transportation will be departing from the church at 6:00 p.m. both dates. 

 

 

Once you have purchased your tickets, call Sister Susan Peevy at 301.529.0213 to reserve 

your seat. 

You must ask for the "SUSAN PEEVY SPECIAL" to receive the special prices. 

Group Sales hours are 9:30 a.m. until 6:00 p.m. - Monday through Friday. 

The Group Sales Office is CLOSED Saturday and Sunday. 

 

TRIBE OF NAPHTALI: OPEN TO ALL 

 Be the first to see the play “Moses” March 8, 2014. Why not make your 

reservation(s) by signing-up? Deposit is due August 25
th

 and is open to all.  
 

**Flyer enclosed in the bulletin. 

 

SAVE THE DATE…..Homecoming 2013, September 8  
We are now in our planning stages for Homecoming; we would like to 

see a member of each organization to present at this meeting as well as 

being a part of the committee. Our theme is “The Ties that Bind” 
Colossians 3:12-14. Our chairpersons this year are Deacon Richard and 

Deaconess Donna Bright. The following dates have been schedule for 

the meetings Thursday’s: at 6:30 p.m. in the Library 

August 8 and 22 
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 Contact People’s Community Baptist Church for Tickets. 
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   2013 Homecoming Patron Listing Information Form 

 

Name:_____________________________________________________________ 

Address:___________________________________________________________ 

Phone:__________________________Email:_____________________________ 

Signature:__________________________________________________________ 

 

Please check the appropriate box below: 

□One Name Listed - $10.00                               □Two Names Listed - $15.00 

Please print the name(s) as you wish for it/them to appear in the Homecoming 

Program. 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Checks should be made payable to: Mount Calvary Baptist Church 

Proceeds raised from Patron Listings will go towards eliminating the Church’s debt. 
 

Deadline for all submissions: Sunday, September 1, 2013 

 

Payment Received: 

Date: _______________________ Received by:__________________________ 
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HOMECOMING REHEARSALS 

COMING SOON!!! 
 

 

 

ALL ARE INVITED TO BE APART OF THIS WONDERFULLY NEW EXPERIENCE TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS YEAR’S HOMECOMING CHOIR, UNDER THE DIRECTION OF 
MT. CALVARY’S NEW MINISTER OF MUSIC: JOSHUA SOMMERVILLE!!! THE 
REHEARSAL SCHEDULE FOR HOMECOMING IS SEEN BELOW.  ALL REHEARSALS 

WILL START AT 7 PM: 

 TUESDAY, AUGUST 13TH  

 TUESDAY, AUGUST 2OTH 

 TUESDAY, AUGUST 27TH 

 TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 3RD  

MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR: It is my prayer that we have an overflow of 

members in this choir for homecoming this year.  God is truly doing something 

in the Music Ministry of Mt. Calvary! I am excited to invite ALL who are willing 

to come out and be a part of this new shift of increase! I love you all and ask 

God to bless you all MORE ABUNDANTLY in life and for the rest of life! Amen, 

Amen, and Amen! 


